
Deputy Prime Minister Oleg Serebrian
in dialogue with experts from Berlin
Economics

On 7 February, 2024, Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian had a
meeting with representatives of Berlin Economics, currently undergoing a
documentary visit to the Republic of Moldova.

The discussions focused on the current state of Transnistrian settlement and
reintegration of the country, including the subject of technical assistance and know-
how that development partners can offer to our country.

Deputy Prime Minister Oleg Serebrian positively appreciated the fruitful collaboration
established between Berlin Economics and the authorities of Chișinău, stressing that
the efforts to strengthen contacts and cooperation between Moldovan officials and
representatives of European and international organisations are important on the path
of our country's accession to the European Union.


